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__________________ of Joy is Born of _______________  and ______________ (16-19)

 __________________ Joy is Born of Short-__________________ 

__________________ (20-22)

__________________ of Joy is Born of an ________________ 

________________  With God (23-24)

GIVING REPORT 
General: June $68,365 / YTD $508,506

Building Fund: Given $1,160,453 / Loan Remaining Balance $288,121

FROM SORROW TO JOY
John 16:16-24 / Ben Orchard / June 27, 2021

SPOKANEVBC.ORG
3021 S. Sullivan Road, Veradale, WA 99037 

(509) 928-5161 / vbc@spokanevbc.org

A NNOUNCEMEN T S
SUBSTITUTES NEEDED 
We are looking for substitute teachers 
and assistants for Sunday School this 
summer. Contact Jennifer Dokken if you are 
interested jennifer@spokanevbc.org.

PRAYER TEAM MEETING UPDATE  
Starting today, the prayer team will meet 
twice each Sunday for the summer months. 
8-9 am (new morning time starting next 
week) and 6:30-7:30 pm. Please join us for 
one of those meetings.

FAMILY CAMP IS FULL! 
Wow, that was fast. Family Camp filled up 
on the first day of sign-ups! If you would like 
to be put on a cancellation/waiting list for 
Family Camping, please email Beth Burright 
(bethburright@yahoo.com). Include your 
family size and what kind of equipment you 
will bring (RV, tent, etc.).

OUR MIS SION
As we proclaim biblical truth, we 

cultivate relationships that are 
intimate with Christ, active in the 
Church, & loving the community.

Our Technology Ministry works to 
facilitate Sunday worship services and 
other events during the week. Please 
call or email Ben Doehle to learn more 

about how you can serve the body 
of Christ in one of our technology 

positions: Sound Technician, 
Projection & Lighting, and Video.
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Ben Doehle 509-388-4399  
benjamin@spokanevbc.org

BRIDAL SHOWER POSTPONED 
The bridal shower for Jasmine Dokken has been postponed.

STRAWBERRY CONTAINERS NEEDED  
Save your 1 lb & 2 lb clear plastic strawberry containers for our VBS craft this Summer. 
Please bring them to the church office.

SERVICES ON SUNDAY, JULY 4  
Next Sunday, there will not be an evening service.

Upcoming Important Dates: 
June 29 at 7 pm, Room 150 - VBS Classroom Teaching Teams Training, 

anybody working in a classroom during VBS should attend this training. 
July 11 at 12:30 pm – All Volunteer Kickoff event, lunch is provided

Visit Spokanevbc.org/events ro register. Contact Lisa Wilson 
(wilsonlisa763@gmail.com) to discuss all the opportunities to help.
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